
 

 

 

Support Partner! 

 

The Georgia Space Grant Consortium (GSGC) was established in 

1989 to develop a statewide network of academic, industry, and 

non-profit partners dedicated to maximize the number of Georgia 

students from all backgrounds who are well-prepared in science, 

technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) fields and who 

are motivated to support space and aeronautics programs vital to 

this nation. GSGC reached out to our 6
th
 Grade STEM Cohort, 

visited on-site, and educated the Cohort on aerospace engineering. 

Additionally, one of our Cohort educators went to Georgia Tech 

and provided support in education theory and pedagogy. 


